
The Treloar’s Gala Dinner 2025 

Wednesday 2nd April, 2025 

 

After a sell-out event in 2024, The Treloar’s Gala Dinner will be back for 2025, taking place on 

Wednesday 2 April! 

Join us for a special night of dinner, drinks and live entertainment at the stunning Mansion House 

in London. 

Our spectacular black-tie event, will see guests enjoying a drinks reception on arrival (sponsored by 

Hardwood Ltd), a delicious three course meal and live entertainment! 

On top of this, guests will also enjoy live and silent auctions and a raffle with fabulous prizes 

donated by sponsors and supporters, all to raise vital funds to support our students here at Treloar’s. 

The event will start at 6:00pm with carriages at 10:30pm. 

Your presence and support means a great deal to us and our students. As you may know, we are 

able to offer around 170 students aged 4 to 25 years with complex care and learning needs, a 

specialist environment where education and learning takes place alongside therapy and care. 

Tickets cost £175 per person or £1,750 per table of ten and proceeds from the evening will go 

towards supporting our students. 

We hope you will join us for what is set to be a fantastic evening of fundraising in a spectacular 

setting. 


